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Leah Campbell graduated in the class of 2000. Following high school, she attended Luther
College to attain her Bachelor’s degree in biology and mathematics. She studied abroad during
her junior year of college in Nottingham, England. After that, she attended graduate school to
attain her PhD in molecular, cellular, and developmental biology from Yale University. Today, she
is a Senior Research Scientist and resides in South Bend, Indiana. Leah stated, “Mr. Millis was
very influential in fostering my interest and excitement in biology.” When asked what advice she
would give to current high school graduates she said, “Be kind and keep an open mind. Things
will not go exactly as planned or exactly as you picture them, and that is okay. You will have
your own unique story that will allow you to bring unique perspectives to the table.” Leah is
doing things the Viking way. She was and always will be a Viking!


